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October kL, 1968

Mr. Ed Delaney

PO Box 73k
Rangely, Colorado 816L8

Dear Mr. Delaney:

We have been attempting' to obtain reports from you on a number
of wells in Rengely. The last corvespondence on this matter
was June 26, 1968.

Since we congider this in violation of our rules and regulations,
no approval will be given for any further operations of yours until
this is cleared up.

Very truly yours,
OIL, ATD GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

T. V.hogers, uJirector



